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ATTENTION: ALL WGSC1 MEMBERS 

FROM : Mr WEBB 

DATE: 27/2/92 

You will recall the long discussion at the WGSC1 meeting 

regarding the SG2 request to invite the National Peace Committee 

to its next meeting. 

The Secretariat of the DMC has approached the Secretariat of the 

of the National Peace Committee to provide SG2 with a briefing 

in writing dealing with the issues SG2 is interested in. The 

issue of an oral briefing is open to consideration once SG2 has 

looked into the written briefing. The NPC Secretariat has 

undertaken to provide the written briefing as soon as possible. 

It is hoped this will available in time for the next meeting of 

SG2. 

I have communicated with the DMC on the understanding that you 

have no major objections. 

Please let me have your urgent views if you do not agree with my 

decision. I may be contacted at 012 3414313 until 4pm today and 

at 0401 93032 (office) or 0401 92651 (Fax) or 0433 23077 at home. 

Yours Sincerely 

1? Uday 
M Webb 

(Chair:WGSC1) 
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